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February Newsletter

Enclosed you will find the Cross Connection Survey, please take the time to fill this out and return to the Village office. This is also located on our website. These are REQUIRED by the EPA.
The winner of our winter photo contest was Randall Cardott on River Road. Please visit our website to view the photo that has been featured. www.villageofcordova.com
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]The Village is updating information on accounts and needing your current phone number. Please contact Guylla at 309-654-2646 or you can email our office at cordovavillageil@gmail.com




            Golf cart inspections will be on May 3rd.
             In the maintenance shed 9:30 AM – 12 Noon.
           Please have your insurance card, we’ll need
     a copy of it. $25.00 is due that day
to receive your sticker.


Please pick up your garbage cans after they’ve
been emptied. This makes it easier
to plow snow. Thank you!!












							       		Village of Cordova
PO Box 6
Cordova, IL 61242
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